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TO: Dr. Griff Powell & Kyle Schumacher, Interim Superintendents, Board of Education  

FROM: Pam Porto, Director of Transportation  

DATE: August 13, 2025 

RE: Annual Review of Hazardous Routes  

 

The Board is required to annually review all Serious Safety Findings approved by the Illinois Department 
of Transportation to verify that the hazardous conditions remain unchanged. Attached you will find 
Prairie View Grade School School's Serious Safety Hazard Findings that were approved by the Illinois 
Department of Transportation in 2017 with additional approved hazards that were approved by the 
Illinois Department of Transportation in 2024 for Prairie Knolls Middle School, Prairie View Grade 
School, Lily Lake Grade School, Central Middle School, Howard B. Thomas Grade School and Central High 
School.  

The Transportation Department has reviewed these conditions and determined they have not changed. 
It is recommended that the Board renew these hazardous designations as hazardous routes for bussing.  

 

 
 


